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SMALL DOGS TO BE REDIRECTED AT VILA BORBA PARK  
DURING TURF MAINTENANCE – JUNE 5 th – 9th 

 
Chino Hills, CA – The small dog side of the dog park at Vila Borba Park will be 
closed for maintenance of the existing turf starting on Monday, June 5th.  During the 
closure, the large dog side will be will be separated into two sides with portable 
fencing so that the small dogs may still enjoy visiting the dog park.  There are two 
access gates for the large dog area and temporary signage will direct dogs to the 
proper side during the maintenance.  The schedule anticipates the re-opening of the 
small dog side of the park at 2:30 p.m. on Friday, June 9th unless unforeseen 
conditions cause a delay.   
 
The dog park at Vila Borba Park, 17001 Amadora Drive, has been very popular 
since its grand opening in December 2015.  According to City officials, residents 
requested real grass at the dog park during the design input process.  Real grass 
does require periodic maintenance.  The large dog side of the park was renovated 
during April.   
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